
The importance of having a positive vision,
including crafting a vision statement for
employment
Planning for work
Developing positive mindsets – with a focus
on the strengths and gifts your family
member has to offer
Navigating possible barriers on the school to
work pathway
The importance of the student voice –
involvement in discussions about work and
their future.

This interactive webinar will cover:

The webinar will include live Q&A.

Date:
Wednesday 19
October 2022 

Time:
10:30am to 11:30am
(AEST)

Online
and available to
view up to 7 days
after webinar

RSVP:
Friday 14 October 2022

This is a FREE event but
registration is essential

Introductory Webinars for parents
and carers of a secondary school
student with a disability, the
young person with a disability, and
supporters and allies. 

Replay:  Imagining Work
Getting Started in 
Years 7 & 8

School to Work aims to inspire, increase the
confidence of and motivate students with a disability
and their families to make a start on the road to
meaningful, paid employment in the community.

https://events.humanitix.com/imagining-work-getting-started-may-2022
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This webinar will provide you with an introduction to this initiative to assist your
family on the path to creating a positive vision for the future, a vision that
includes work.  

This webinar will also focus on planning for work, developing positive mindsets
and focusing on your student’s strengths.  We will discuss possible barriers you
may encounter on the school to work pathway, and how to handle these.  

We will also be highlighting the importance of involving your student in
decision-making throughout the school to work journey.
   

The webinar will include live Q&A.

This webinar is for secondary school students with disabilities and their
families. Supporters and allies are also welcome to attend. This particular
webinar has been designed for Years 7 & 8. Other webinars are being
currently offered for Years  9 & 10 (Discovering work) and Years 11 & 12
(Finding work).

Imagining Work - Getting Started in Years 7 & 8
 

Wednesday 19th October 2022  10:30am -11:30am (AEST)

This project is being provided as part of the Community Inclusion Capacity
Development program through The Department of Social Services.
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There is no
cost to

participate but
registration is

essential.

This webinar will be held via Zoom Webinar and the event link will be
sent to your registered email address prior to the event. 
It is also possible to join by phone. 
Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns about your
ability to participate.

To register go to www.cru.org.au/events or for further queries simply
email us at cru@cru.org.au or call (07) 3844 2211.
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